Mike J. Molina

From: Jim or Belinda <2jbhome@hawaiiantel.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:19 PM

To: Mike J. Molina

Subject: Correction re Baz identification and wailuku post office demolition

Dear Council Member Mike Molina

Please note that in my testimony on Wednesday, (second testifier) | incorrectly referred to Sandy Baz as managing
director,

when he approved demolition of the old wailuku post office.

His position was as Budget Director when he approved use of budget funds identified for demolition when
the Budget identified funds be used for rehabilitation.

I think it is an important distinction. Sorry about the error.

Jim Smith 572-0218



